
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 24th September, the children will be taking part in a 

Macmillan Coffee Morning. They will be performing a special song in 

school and this will be recorded and shown on the school website. 

There will be juice and cakes for the children too. Please support 

this worthwhile charity, by sending in a cash donation on the day or a 

payment online via Scopay. 

 

Many thanks for your support.   

 


